
Sudbury Historical Commission Meeting 
Saturday, 7 June 2008 
  
Those Present: 
Adolf Bahlkow 
Doc Fitzgerald 
Lyn MacLean 
Liz Radoski 
  
The special meeting was called to order at 10:15 AM for the purpose of discussing and 
voting on the lowest bidder for restoration of the Revolutionary War Cemetery located in 
the center of Sudbury, Mass. 
  
Jim Hodder a member of the SHC and Carole Wolfe a member of the Sudbury Historic 
District had met with Kai Nalenz the owner of Gravestone Services of New England and 
recommend their approval.  A full reveiw was made of their submission and 
the Commission took the following action: 
  
Vote:  A unanimous vote was taken to approve Gravestone Services of New England to 
be awarded the contract for Phase I of the restoration of the Revolutionary War Cemetery 
in Sudbury Center, Massachusetts.  Town Council and the Town Manager to be informed 
of this official vote. 
  
The rest of the meeting was spent going over some items in the attic until the heat got too 
much for us. Jim Kelly came to open the attic window and he will get the correct tool so 
it can be operated by others.  Liz informed the Commission of the successful Decorators 
Meeting which was held on Thursday.  Adolf and Lyn worked on the painting inventory. 
  
The meeting adjourned at noon. 
  
Respectfully Submitted, 
  
Lyn MacLean 
Chairman 


